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Appeal to Embrace Indian Handlooms

On the occasion of the 8th National 
Handloom Day on August 7th 2022, the 
Ministry of Textiles, Government of 
India, urged to support handloom 
weavers by buying handloom products. 
Students, faculty, and staff of HBNI are 
requested to purchase Indian 
Handloom Fabrics and post pictures of 
the same through their social media 
accounts, in adherence to the 
Government of India message.

A Day to honour the Handloom weavers in the country and 
also highlight India’s Handloom Industry.
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